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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Class Four PE 

Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school on Monday as the children are having some 

extra sports coaching and also on Tuesday next week. 

Guitar Lessons 

James Tucker’s final guitar lessons will be held on Thursday 17th February instead of Tuesday.  

We are looking for a new guitar teacher and will keep you fully informed.  

National Child Measurement Programme 

Children in Reception and Year Six will bring home a letter regarding the national child 

measurement programme. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 21st February – 

Friday 25th February 

Half term 
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